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Scan here to 
listen to a 

bedtime story! 

In Early Years this week we have been finding out about how people live differently to how we do in 
Africa. In Reception we have learnt about communities and talked about the different communities we 
belong to. We also looked at different peoples heritages and that sometimes songs, stories and other 
traditions are passed down through generations. We have been making observations of fruits and had fun 
pretending to be Handa and transporting fruit in baskets using our heads. In Nursery we have been 
focusing on what we can see in stories and making predictions about what might happen next. We printed 
with different vegetables looking at the different patterns and talking about the textures. Outside we 
made motorbikes to take us on adventures with the big blocks and have been enjoying using the language 
shorter and longer while racing boats and cars down the ramps.

Song of the week:

Reception Phonics:

Practise your red words:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c3p

vC4PoJRE

Key vocabulary…
Reception:
Surprise, village, 
delicious, ripe, 

tangy

Nursery:
market, crowded, 
curious, cheerful.

Reception:https://shorturl.at/jrb2E

Nursery: https://shorturl.at/bnzcR
https://shorturl.at

/5P1lL

Nursery Phonics

This week we have been 
using the instruments to 

repeat rhythms.

You can have a go at some 
fruit rhythms.

https://www.youtube.co

m/watch?v=1ou50NJlA2

A

Reception

Nursery

https://shorturl.at/h

W3aT

Oranges and lemons

Say the bells of St. Clement's

You owe me five farthings

Say the bells of St. Martin's

When will you pay me?

Say the bells of Old Bailey

When I grow rich

Say the bells of Shoreditch

Please remember 

school is closed fo

Reception and 

Nursery on 

Thursday 4th July.
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